

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov
October 18, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Horacio Sanchez 2750 S. 12th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1631 W. Mitchell St. ("El Potrillo") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections due to loitering, noise and conduct detrimental to the health, welfare and safety of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 050520



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov
October 18, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Hashem Saqer 3526 N. Murray Ave. Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Saqer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2039 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Greenfield Mini Mart") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol establishments in the area of 2039 W. Greenfield Ave.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050520



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 18, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Punit Jaiswal 1730 W. Green Tree Rd., #103 Glendale, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Jaiswal:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Extended Hours Establishment license for "Andys at Lovers Lane" at 5401 N. Lovers Lane Rd. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections to the granting of such a license.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Clerk

Sincerely

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050520



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 18, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jerud Copus 7449 N. Mohawk Rd. Fox Point, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Copus:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050520



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 18, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Keith Nowak 2610 E. Whitaker Ave. Saint Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Nowak:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050520

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

October 18, 2005

Maria Renta 2727 South 13th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Renta:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 4, 2005, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1734 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Domino Club") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 18, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050520